| am writing to express my grave concern on the forced eviction of an informal settlement
near Bobigny that has left more than 60 people, including 15 children and infants,
homeless.

| would like to urge you to immediately find an adequate housing solution for all those who
were forcibly evicted from the Bobigny informal settlement and are currently either
homeless or given short-term rehousing solutions and ensure that children can continue to
attend school.

| also need to remind you that according to international human rights standards, as well as
by the Inter-ministerial Circular adopted by the French government on 26 August 2012, no
one should be made homeless by an eviction and urging him to ensure that no forced
evictions will be carried out in the future.

Thank you so much for your attention and ensuing actions.

Sincerely,



